
                                                                 Osmania University
                                                                     Press Note
                                                                   7th March, 2014

Prof. H. Venkateshwarlu, Director, Prof.G.Ram Reddy Centre for Distance Education (PGRRCDE), OU 

informs that  the PGRRCDE is starting 4th Batch of Tally.ERP 9 training classes from 8th March, 2014.  The 

classes are conducted on Saturdays and Sundays from 9.00 am to 5.00 pm.  Interested candidates may 

contact PGRRCDE, OU and also go through the website: www.oucde.ac.in

                                                                                                                                                                    PRO


